



CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Response to Canterbury Local Plan

1 message

Capco [REDACTED]

16 January 2023 at 17:00

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Site W5

If a decision to go ahead is made, I request that measures to prevent more flooding in Chestfield downstream are required to be put in place before people start moving in or hard surfaces are built.

Thank you
Graham Cox

